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Sutton on the Forest

York YO61 1DW

Tel No: (01347) 810230 Fax No: (01347) 811528

E mail: admin@sutton-on-the-forest.n-yorks.sch.uk


Web: www. sutton-on-the-forest.n-yorks.sch.uk
Dated: 27th April 2017
Dear Parents & Pupils,

Here is newsletter number 28 for this academic year;

	1.
	Welcome Back

	2.
	Bank Holiday

	3.
	Office Management

	4.
	Circusology

	5.
	KS1 Fun Run

	6.
	Bag 2 School/Lost Property

	7.
	Important Letters

	8. 
	Football Club- York City Football in the Community

	9.
	Tea towels

	10.
	FOSS

	11.
	Dinner Money

	12.
	NSPCC

	13.
	Website


	1. It has been super to listen to the children chatting about their trips, excursions and holidays during the Easter Break. They have returned to school refreshed and ready for a very busy summer term. As well as the usual sports days, picnics and summer trips we will be performing the musical “The Pied Piper of Hamlin”.


	2. A reminder to all that school will be closed on Monday for the Bank Holiday. We re-open on Tuesday 2nd May.
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	3. Thank you for your patience and support whilst the school office has been without a school administrator. The school governors have done a brilliant job- a real team effort. The new school administrator Mrs Berthinussen will join the staff on Tuesday she will prepare a pen portrait to introduce herself, which will appear in the next newsletter.


	4. The first day back to school was very special as all the children took part in interactive Circusology workshops, learning skills such as balance, hand –eye co-ordination, rhythmic movement and concentration.


	5. The Year 1 and 2 children did brilliantly in the KS1 Fun Run yesterday, with medals for Amelia B( 2nd place- Y2 girls) and Oliver Lamb (3rd place -Y2 boys). Well done to all the children who took part and a big thank you to Mrs Bell, Mrs Clark and Mrs Wright for accompanying them. 
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	6.  The Bags 2 School collection is tomorrow morning (Friday). Please leave any bags of clothing in the school library. There is still a lot of lost property from last term any items that are not collected/returned will be given to Bag 2 School. 

A request from Mrs Graham please could R/Y1 parents check their children`s jumpers as Josh`s jumper has gone missing.



	7. Please check your child`s school bag for a number of important letters:
    School Organisation 2017/2018

    Spring Term Progress Reports ( next week)

    Extra-Curricular Clubs

    Tennis Club-External provider

    Netball Course-  External provider
   


	8. If your child is in Years 2-6 and you would like them to join the York City Football Club afterschool football coaching could you please return their form as a matter of urgency.  Currently we only have 5 children signed up and with this low uptake, the club will not be viable. The club starts on Friday 28th April


	9. A reminder that FOSS are selling tea towels, the towels are decorated with a self-portrait of every child and are extremely good value at 3 for £10 or £3.50 each.  There is a sample displayed in the school corridor.  Please call at the school office if you would like to make a purchase.



	10. FOSS are still collecting Foreign coins so if you have just returned from holiday why not donate your foreign loose change. The summer Gala is just around the corner ( July 13th )if you are willing to volunteer to help or to run a stall please inform  Zoe ( Ollie Y1) or Kerry (George Y1) as we need as many willing helpers as possible.


	11. If you pay your dinner money half-termly the cost of meals for the first half term after the Easter Break is £46.20. If you would like to pay for the full term, it will be £121.80.  Payment can be made online using Parentpay or by cash or cheques, delivered to the school office.  If you need a password and username for Parentpay, or with help setting up an account please call to see Mrs. Wheeler. If you have a child in Year 6 who will be attending the residential trip at East Barnby please reduce the amount paid by £10.50.

Cheques  for school meals should be made payable to:

Sutton on the Forest C E VC Primary School – meals


	12. We have extended the time for the children to carry out their sponsorship challenge for the NSPCC. Could they please return their envelopes to school before Friday 28th April.


	13. Please make sure that you look at the school website, as there are some super photographs of the children on school trips, at the eggtravaganza and generally having fun learning.


	Happy Birthday this week to:
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Tiffany  30th April

Toby 1st May                                              
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